





EXCITING ANNOUNCEMENT!!!

Dear Patients, Friends and Colleagues,

I would like to take this opportunity to share with you some very exciting news about what is happening in my practice. First, let me express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for your continued support through the years and for the trust you have placed with us for the treatment and care of you, your family, and friends. As a result, my practice has grown over the past several years. In order to continue to provide excellent care as well as offer sufficient office hours to accommodate our patients, I have decided to merge practices with another highly qualified dentist, Dr. Scott Malavich. I feel quite fortunate to have found Dr. Malavich, someone who shares my devotion to patients and excellence in the delivery of family dental care. We look forward to welcoming Dr. Malavich and his staff to our office location.

Dr. Scott Malavich and I will be joining together in January 2018. Scott is originally from Xenia, Ohio. He, too, is a graduate of The Ohio State University College of Dentistry, earning his DDS degree in 2011. Go Buckeyes! He was commissioned in the U.S. Army after dental school, serving as a Captain for the 10th Mountain Division at Fort Drum, NY, and for the 3rd Infantry Division at FOB Apache, Afghanistan. For his service, he was awarded the Bronze Star Medal, the Army Commendation Medal, Afghanistan Campaign Medal, and the NATO medal. Upon returning to the States, Dr. Malavich continued his education to ensure he practices with the latest skills and technology. He has attended training courses in cosmetic dentistry, crowns and bridges, implants, oral surgery, root canals, and gum disease. Dr. Malavich and his wife, Lauren, enjoy spending free time with their three children, Abram, Greta, and Eve. His integrity, practice philosophy, and experience will be an invaluable asset to our practice.

You, our valued patients, can be assured that we will continue to practice the same high standard of dentistry with the continuity and expertise of our caring, well-trained, and compassionate staff as you have become accustomed. Joining forces with Dr. Malavich, will allow our office to open five days a week (Monday through Friday), including extended hours on Mondays and Tuesdays 7AM-7PM beginning in January 2018. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call the office at (513) 489-7800.

Warmly,

Dr. Andrea Schmerler